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Public Involvement and Comment Sessions Notice
An opportunity for you to talk directly with Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) and Federal Transit Administration (FTA) in online meetings concerning the transportation planning process in the areas of Lake, Porter, and LaPorte Counties in northwestern Indiana. In addition, the public is invited to participate in a public survey of NIRPC MPO, located at www.surveymonkey.com/r/USDOT-MPO-Survey-NWI. The on-line public comment session is scheduled as follows:
Time, Date & Online Links
6:00pm – 7:00pm CST
September 13, 2021
https://connectdot.connectsolutions.com/nirpc/
Toll-Free number: 877-336-1839
Access Code: 6628165
This public comment session is part of a review that will assess compliance with regulations pertaining to the transportation planning process conducted by the Northwestern Indiana Regional Planning Commission (NIRPC), the Indiana Department of Transportation (INDOT), and the various bus transit and commuter rail providers in northwestern Indiana.    

If you are unable to attend the comment session or the session has reached capacity of 100 participants, you may send comments directly to:
Robert Dirks


 


Cecilia Crenshaw
Federal Highway Administration 


Federal Transit Administration

Indiana Division




Region V

575 N. Pennsylvania Street, Room 254

200 West Adams, Suite 320

Indianapolis, IN  46204 



Chicago, IL   60606-5253

317-226-7492 





312-705-1268

Robert.Dirks@dot.gov 
 


Cecilia.Crenshaw@dot.gov
Comments will be accepted through October 15, 2021. 
Federal Highway Administration


IN Division


575 N. Pennsylvania St., Rm 254


Indianapolis, IN  46204-1576





Federal Transit Administration


Region V


200 West Adams St., Suite 320


Chicago, IL  60606-5253

















